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Dear Sirs, I strongly object to this late deferment by SUNNICA. They have had plenty of
time to discuss and arrange all this before now. It shows the inadequacy of them to come
up with this at this late stage. One month is not sufficient for us to study all the details of
this new proposal and it only adds to the mental anguish that this huge Solar Farm has had
to our selves and the Community. [ strongly believe that in the global sense of where we
are regarding the production of food for our country it is absolutely ludicrous to be tearing
up 2,500 acres of good productive land which at present is abundant with crops that are
going to help this county’s needs for food now and in the years to follow. In the Doomsday
book, Badlingham ( my Hamlet), Worlington and Freckenham are listed as ‘Setlements’
places where people settled because they had access to water, could raise animals for food,
crow crops to feed themselves. Almost 10,000 YEARS and these villages still exist doing
much the same, we have pigs, cattle, sheep still occupying this very same land and still
growing sustainable crops to feed us. I believe we have a right to continue to do so and not
loose out to a private company who only want to make a profit ! I would like to see it
thrown out as of now. Regards, John James
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